
Year End Financial Reports 
Florida Statute states we must send a copy of your fiscal 
Year-End Financial reports to all owners or advise that 
copies are available upon request.  
To help save you money we will not mail out the reports. 
If you would like a copy of the financial reports please 
send your request in writing via e-mail, or mail us a letter 
stating same. We will send you a copy of the reports once 
they are available.  
E-mail:        Admin@seabreezecms.com 
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